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Governor Murphy, CSC, other State Departments and Agencies Celebrate National Public 

Service Recognition Week 

TRENTON – May 2, 2021 through May 8, 2021 is National Public Service Recognition Week, and 

many New Jersey State Departments and Agencies are thrilled to recognize the hard work of public 

servants across the Garden State. 

In his proclamation signed on April 19, 2021, Governor Phil Murphy stated, “public servants include 

teachers, doctors, scientists, train conductors, astronauts, nurses, safety inspectors, laborers, 

computer technicians, social workers and countless other occupations, who provide diverse services 

expected by the American people with efficiency and integrity.” 

During National Public Service Recognition week, the State usually celebrates State Employee 

Recognition Day with a ceremony at the Trenton War Memorial. However, due to the pandemic, this 

year’s ceremony has been canceled. Instead, each Department and Agency will individually celebrate 

the occasion within their organizations. 

“This year, along with other departments and agencies, CSC will recognize state employees for their 

commitment to public service and the residents of New Jersey.  We are excited to share a special 

edition of the CSC Chronicles, our internal employee newsletter, dedicated to our agency’s employees 

and their contributions,” said Deirdré L. Webster Cobb, Esq., Chair and Chief Executive Officer of the 

New Jersey Civil Service Commission. “It is important to highlight our employees, and all public 

servants, and let them know how much they are appreciated for the hard work they do.” 

-- 

For more information about the New Jersey Civil Service Commission, please visit: www.nj.gov/csc. 
 
For more information about National Public Service Recognition Week, please visit: 
https://ourpublicservice.org/public-service-recognition-week/.  
 
For more information about State Employee Recognition Day, please visit: 
https://www.naspe.net/state-employee-recognition-day. 
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